
Minutes for Nov 8, 2017 PFA Meeting 

• Treasurer Report: $5,099.76 currently in the account. The proofer has not been taken 

out of that yet.  

• We made $450 at our last Spirit night at Chick-fil-A 

• Christine Bronson is checking into some other bids on kitchen equipment. 

• Class pizza party for the Butterbraids. Several volunteers are needed: Dari Edwards, 

Galema Bradbury, Marilyn Tarkalson, and Diana Wettstein (maybe Christine Bradbury). 

• Cheri will set up a website for sweatshirt sales. They will be for sale until Dec 1 and will 

arrive before Winter Break.  

• Pizza Pie Café Dec 11-14, which is showcase week. 

• Kiwi Loco Nov 8 3pm-close 

• Pi Week-Mathathon. Diana is determining if we will be doing shirts or not. 

• Discussed the possibility of doing something for National Reading Day (Jan 23).  

o Local Author come and read/talk to the kids (Christine Bronson knows of him) 

o We liked the idea of community involvement. Making it a Career Day and have 

different people with different careers come and read children’s books to the 

kids about their careers. The visitors would maybe move room to room to read.  

o Would love to get the paper/news involved with a story about it. 

o Improve community relations. 

• Newsletter-PFA is doing a Newsletter every other month to share what is going on for 

fundraisers and activities they are hosting. 

• Fall Frolic was a success. It was crowded since we couldn’t use the gym, but that will be 

better next year. Having the concessions and Butterbraid samples was a hit. 


